
All we do.  
All for kids.

Philanthropy sustains our mission of compassionate 

care for all children. Through you, we can improve 

the lives of thousands of children as we continue 

to search for lifesaving treatments. Thank you for 

being a part of our legacy of pediatric care.

IMPACT REPORT IMPACT REPORT FYFY20202020



P.O. Box 3142, St. Petersburg, Florida 33731-3142

727-767-4199    ||    HopkinsAllChildrensHopkinsAllChildrens.org/Giving

Our Community
6,863 Donors

,668 Employees are ALL IN through workplace giving initiatives

76 Dream Builders remember all we do, all for kids through  
estate plans

777 hours of viewing time for parents and families watching over 
NICU babies with donor funded cameras (in just three months)

300 chocolate bars and 300 gallons of milk were among the  
more unique donations by local businesses to support COVID-9 
staff initiatives

60 Community Fundraising Events to benefit the hospital

2 inspiring match challenges by the Love McKinley Foundation  
and ICI raised nearly $400,000 from donors like you

 William S. “Bill” Belcher Award presented to philanthropist 
Dwayne Hawkins

Our Impact
Donors to Johns Hopkins All Children’s Hospital make an impact Donors to Johns Hopkins All Children’s Hospital make an impact 
on all we do, all for kids. From community fundraising events, to on all we do, all for kids. From community fundraising events, to 
corporate giving campaigns and outright gifts, your support of the corporate giving campaigns and outright gifts, your support of the 
Foundation fills a great need. Every gift we receive is invested  Foundation fills a great need. Every gift we receive is invested  
into the people, education, research and services that make us a into the people, education, research and services that make us a 
destination for families locally, nationally and beyond. destination for families locally, nationally and beyond. Because  Because  
of people like you, we are able to continue of people like you, we are able to continue to grow and remain at  to grow and remain at  
the leading edge of pediatric the leading edge of pediatric treatment and research. Thank you  treatment and research. Thank you  
for partneringfor partnering with us to help children get well and stay well.  with us to help children get well and stay well. 

Sharing Our Gratitude 
Ninety-four years ago there was one child. Today there are thousands 
who walk through our doors. With your help we can continue to shape 
the future of pediatric medicine and to create healthy tomorrows…for 
one child, for all children.  

BY THE BY THE NUMBERSNUMBERS

Fund Allocations
Fiscal Year 2020

Numbers current as of  June 2020

$209,324 $3,271,009

$10,685,136

$5,643,921
GREATEST NEED
RESEARCH
PROGRAM
EDUCATION

TOTAL

$19,809,390

Funds Raised by Source Fiscal Year 2020

INDIVIDUAL / $11,204,578

CORPORATION / $6,291,993

FOUNDATION / $2,312,819

(July 1, 2019-June 30, 2020)



  

COVID-19 changed 
some of our protocols 
but not our standard  
of patient-centered care.



Your Philanthropy at WorkYour Philanthropy at Work

GREATEST NEED

CAPITAL
The teenage boy paces from the front of the class 
to the back. His head is down. He is speaking 
repetitively to himself under his breath. The police 
officer approaches slowly, gently. He carefully 
begins asking specific questions. “What is your 
name?” “Should we sit down and talk about it?”

The realistic situation is actually a simulation, 
part of a law enforcement training program 
developed by the hospital to help officers 
train for interactions with children with autism 
spectrum disorder (ASD). The program, funded 
by a grant from the Cigna Foundation, provides 
interactive learning and simulated scenarios.

“As experts in the field, we have a responsibility 
to our patients with ASD to assure we are 
building community awareness regarding 
their unique strengths and weaknesses, and 
advocating for their needs in the community 
across the course of their lifespan from 
childhood to adulthood,” says Lauren Gardner, 
Ph.D., administrative 
director of the hospital’s 
autism program.

PROGRAM

Law Enforcement Training

While you won’t find the familiar faces of ABC’s hit entrepreneur 
discovery show on campus, you will find a version of Shark Tank 
taking place. Employees can apply for funding for new, innovative 
programs and projects. Our Shark Tank program is supported by a 
portion of greatest need funds. 

How does it work? Interested applicants fill out a grant application. 
If the application is approved, they make a three-minute 
presentation to the Institutional Grants Committee followed by 
questions from members. 

Our Shark Tank approved  projects in Fiscal Year 2020 totaling 
more than $422,800. This included cross training our sleep 
technologists to assist with EEG monitoring 
during the COVID-9 crisis and providing funds 
to our Healthy Start program to distribute food 
to families during the pandemic.

Welcome to the Shark Tank

Watching From Afar
Babies in the neonatal intensive care unit (NICU) often stay for 
weeks and even months. Family members near and far want to 
check on the newborn even when they can’t physically be  
at Johns Hopkins All Children’s Hospital.

Enter a live-stream video service that allows families to see a baby  
in the NICU any time they want. Funded by multiple philanthropists, 
the system has expanded to cover all of the 
NICU’s 97 beds.

The system requires a password to limit access 
to family and friends once they have enrolled, 
protecting patient privacy.

Lauren Gardner, Ph.D. leads an ASD  
law enforcement training session in May 2019
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RESEARCH
EDUCATION

The end of 209 marked the completion of 
patient enrollment in a landmark randomized 
clinical trial based at Johns Hopkins All Children’s 
that studies the optimal length of treatment 
with anti-clotting medication (anticoagulant) 
therapy for blood clots in the veins or lungs 
(venous thromboembolism or VTE) in patients 
under 2 years old—the  "Kids-DOTT trial."

Before obtaining its current National Institutes 
of Health funding, Kids-DOTT was supported 
by funds from the Johns Hopkins All Children’s 
Foundation. The Kids-DOTT trial design is 
innovative in that it incorporates both  
a randomized trial as well as two parallel 
observational cohort arms that track 

outcomes in patient subgroups that don’t 
meet criteria for randomization. With a total 
enrollment of 607 patients altogether in the 
randomized trial and parallel cohorts, Kids-
DOTT is the largest trial ever conducted in the 
field of pediatric thromboembolism.

“While the Kids-DOTT story is still being written, 
it’s clear that its main heroes are the children, 
young adults, and parents who have generously 
participated in the trial for the benefit of future 
young patients with VTE,” says 
Neil Goldenberg, M.D., Ph.D., 
the trial’s leader and associate 
dean for research at  
Johns Hopkins All Children’s.

A Learning Opportunity
Everyone wants to learn about flattening the coronavirus curve, 
especially our teams on the hospital campus. 

A COVID-9 presentation in May from Allison Messina, M.D., 
medical director of Infection Prevention, and Jennifer Katzenstein, 
Ph.D., director of psychology and neuropsychology, was a hit as 
one of several Patient Safety and Quality Lunch & Learn sessions 
for employee education. The employee lunch and learns were 
funded by  philanthropy. The purpose of these sessions is to discuss 
how quality improvement processes can lead to improved care 
and ultimately safety. In total, eight Lunch & Learn sessions were 
held over the course of the fiscal year. Other topics included the 
management of traumatic brain injuries, the role of a medical safety 
officer and stroke pathway education. 

“These are challenging times clinically, professionally and personally 
for everyone,” says Kathy Renn, A.R.N.P., patient 
safety & quality, quality advisor. “We’re grateful to 
the donors who helped provide the opportunity 
to learn from the expertise we have in our 
organization and to help us grow in ways that will 
benefit our patients and ourselves.”

Kids-DOTT Trial Hits Milestone

Enter a live-stream video service  
that allows families to see a baby in  
the NICU any time they want. 

Neil Goldenberg, M.D., Ph.D., treats a young patient in 2019


